

Newsletter 24.03.2023

Assembly

Today, Junior Infants hosted an assembly and told us all about kindness. They told us all about the many different ways we can be kind to each other and sang a beautiful kindness song. Well done Junior Infants.

Next week, Friday 31st March at 9.20am, 5th class will hold an assembly based on the Belief System Strand of the Learn Together Curriculum. All parents are welcome to attend.

Coffee Morning

The PTA held a coffee morning for parents who attended the Junior Infant assembly this morning. Thank you to the PTA for providing this opportunity for parents to mingle with other parents. There will be another coffee morning next week for the parents attending 5th class assembly. This will start at 9am and continue after the assembly. We hope to see you there!

Tuck Shop

The children enjoyed the end of the month Tuck Shop today. Thank you to the parents who hosted the tuck shop and thank you for all the generous and yummy treats sent in.

Lots of Socks

This week 5th Class hosted a 'Lots of Socks' day to raise awareness on World Down Syndrome Day. The use of socks by the children was very creative – we had sock skirts, sock scarves, sock hats, sock wigs and much more! Well done everyone.

School Photos

County Photos will be returning to the school on Thursday 30th March to take photographs of the children who were absent on 8th March.

International Day of Happiness

The Student Council held a Crazy Hair Day to mark International Day of Happiness. The children went all out with some fabulous hairdos which made us all very happy!

Autism Awareness

Next week the Student Council will be hosting a variety of activities to mark Autism Awareness Day, which falls on Sunday 2nd April. On Friday 31st March, the Student Council would like all children and staff to wear different colours to represent the spectrum of autism and celebrate the unique talents and abilities of children with autism. The colours to be worn if possible are as follows:

Junior and Senior Infants – Yellow	Red Rainbow Room – Red
1 st and 2 nd Class – Red	Orange Rainbow Room – Orange
3 rd and 4 th Class – Green	Yellow Rainbow Room – Yellow
5 th and 6 th Class – Blue	Green Rainbow Room – Green
Staff - Orange	Blue Rainbow Room – Blue

Teaching Placement

We would like to say well done and thank you to Amy Sheridan who has completed her final teaching placement with us. It has been an absolute pleasure to have Amy as part of our school for the past 10 weeks and we would like to wish her the very best in her future teaching career.

Congratulations

We would like to say congratulations to Caoimhe, our Home School Community Liaison Coordinator, on her recent engagement. We wish herself and her fiancée Sean the very best wishes for their future together.

School Holidays

School will close early next Friday 31st March for the Spring Holidays. Full details of the staggered finishing times will be emailed to parents. We hope you all have a lovely break and the school will reopen at 9am on Monday 17th April.